
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 December 14, 2020 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Hanover Research Agreement 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education approve the recommendation to purchase Hanover 
Research services at a cost of $47,000.00 per year for three years, with a clause to 
opt out in June of 2022 if the research project is complete.  
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
Hanover’s advisors would work with us to provide research on trends, gather and 
interpret stakeholder feedback, analyze the district’s current performance, and provide 
support in evaluating the elementary integrated modules that we are writing for K-4 
classrooms. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from Title II funds. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


